
NOCs Contributes to Mayor Relief Fund Nelson-Tasman Floods 

 

Kia ora, 

 

It's been heart-breaking seeing the damage to homes, property and public spaces around 

Nelson and Richmond from the storms over the past week. 

 

The club committee have discussed the recent events to see how we can support our 

members and community during these difficult times and have decided to make a donation 

of $1,000 from the recent NOCturnal Rogaine Series to the Nelson-Tasman Mayoral Relief 

Fund.  We know that this is a small contribution but feel that it's important to support our 

community in this time of need.  

 

We've also made the decision to cancel the OY event at the Maitai for this year rather than 

postpone it.  We have committed to remapping the area over the coming summer once 

everything dries out. 

 

We hope that you're all safe and warm at this moment. 

 

If you or your organisation wish to donate to the Nelson-Tasman Mayoral Relief Fund 

(especially if you're outside our region) then please deposit funds into the Nelson City 

Council bank account 03 0703 0325055 00 using the reference “Mayoral Relief Fund” see: 

https://shape.nelson.govt.nz/mayor-relief-fund. 

 

Stay safe, 

NOC Committee 

 

 

https://shape.nelson.govt.nz/mayor-relief-fund

